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MUNICIPAL RELATIONS 
 

Important Notice to  
All Chief Administrative Officers 

 
Wendy Wolfe Retiring 

 
After over 16 years of dedicated service, Wendy Wolfe is retiring from her position as a 
Municipal Services Officer. We truly appreciate Wendy’s work on behalf of the 
department, and the exemplary service that she has provided to municipalities. 

 
Wendy’s last day with Municipal Relations will be Friday, January 28, 2022, and her 
experience and diligence will be missed.  

 
Municipal Governance and Advisory Services is recruiting for this exciting job 
opportunity and remains committed to providing advisory services on all matters of local 
governance, administration and operations.  For your information the Municipal Services 
Officer team is as follows. They are always pleased to help. 

- Delores Macksymchuk  
- Ann Ransom  
- Randi Salamanowicz 

 
For any questions or assistance regarding municipal matters, please continue to contact 
a Municipal Services Officer, by email mrmaas@gov.mb.ca, or phone 204-945-2572. 
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